
What’s Developing 

 

 Construction workers, some with families, are still stopping at the Eureka Community 

Development Company office looking for rental housing. 

 If you have housing that is available please get the information to ecdc@valleytel.net or 

605-284-2130 and it will be given to those who inquire. If you would like the information listed 

on the website and it is not already there, it can be added at any time. If you have housing listed 

on the website that you no longer wish to rent it can be taken off. 
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